
 

  

Vilsbiburg, 12/8/2023 

 

Klaus Huber Becomes New Member of Flottweg SE’s Board of 
Management 
 

Flottweg SE, one of the world’s leading providers in the field of mechanical separation 
technology, has recruited extra support for its top management: Klaus Huber will serve as 
the new member to the Board of Management effective December 1, 2023. He succeeds 
Peter Frankfurter, who left the Board of Management in October at his own request and by 
mutual agreement with the Supervisory Board.  
 
Klaus Huber joined Flottweg in 2000. Born in Landshut, Germany, he initially started his 
career as an employee in the Controlling department, where he later managed a small team 
in the area of cost accounting and costing. In 2009, Mr. Huber was then promoted to Head 
of Accounting and Controlling, which he successfully led until his appointment to the Board 
of Management. In his new role, Klaus Huber will assume responsibility for the Finance and 
Accounting, IT, and Business Process Management departments. Chairman of the Board of 
Management, Dr. Kersten Christoph Link, has temporarily supervised these departments on 
an interim basis.  
 
Klaus Kirchesch, Chairman of the Supervisory Board of Flottweg SE, is very happy with the 
internal appointment to the Board of Management: “With Mr. Huber, we are delighted to 
have attracted a merited Flottweg employee to the position on the Board of Management. 
Mr. Huber has known the company for over 20 years and has done an excellent job in his 
previous roles. The Supervisory Board wishes Mr. Huber great success in his new role and 
is looking forward to a trusting cooperation.” 
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